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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Phil Peters SUPPRT2014/7437/P 11/12/2014  15:12:35 I live in one of the neighbouring houses (number 9) and do hope that the Council will support this 

application. London in general, and Hampstead in particular, needs more residential accommodation.

Also, I do hope that the Heath and Hampstead Society will not object. Please note I am a member of 

this society and support its broad aims.  I noticed that they recently objected to the application for a 

roof extension at 53 Gayton Road. This was in spite of the fact that nobody in Gayton Road itself 

objected!. The letter that was written by Heath and Hampstead Society, in respect of number 53, did 

not identify any single individual or committee. May I therefore ask the Council to ask the Heath and 

Hampstead Society to identify the author of any letters they may choose to write with respect to this 

application.

9 Gayton Road

Hampstead

NW3 1TX

 robin woolfson SUPPRT2014/7437/P 14/12/2014  16:15:00 We support this application  for a new roof extension at 11 Gayton Road.12 Gayton Road

NW3 1TX
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